Alan Ehrlich

~ Trom: Keith Rosindell [rosindell1 @calgary.westerngeco.slb.com]
ant: Thursday, January 23, 2003 10:04 AM
To: Laura Pitkanen
Cc: Alan Ehrlich; Derek Melton
Subjeet: Consuitations with regards to the WesternGeco proposed 2003 Mackenzie River Seismic
Project.

Dear Laura.

Just writing to confirm the action points raised from our telephone
conversation yesterday, with regards to the Proposed WesternGeco
Mackenzie River 2-D Seismic Program. My understanding is that we have
agreed to:

1. Deh Cho First Nations will organise a Deh Cho First Nations
Group Leadership Meeting, where WesternGeco will present the Mackenzie
River Acoustic Measuring, Fish Behavioural, Wildlife and Community
Monitoring Results from our 2002 Test Program. To bring the leaders up
to date with the Program Status and to discuss any issues or concerns.

2. WesternGeco will be in contact with the Band Councils in the
communities of, Ft. Liard, Nahanni Butte, Ft. Simpson, Jean Marie River
and Wrigley, to offer to meet with the Band Councils and Members of the
Public to give a continuing up-date on the project and present the
acoustic fish, wildlife and community monitoring program results.

3. WesternGeco will hold for the Deh Cho First Nations a workshop
similar to the WesternGeco workshops held in Calgary on the 5th Dec, and
in Yellowknife on the 12th Dec, to present the technical data from the
WesternGeco Acoustic Measuring, Fish Behavioural, Wildlife and Community
Monitoring Results.

4. We have agreed to meet to discuss benefits to the Deh Cho of the
proposed seismic program.

Thank you very much for your time yesterday morning. I look forward to
meeting with you to further discuss our proposed 2003 project.

Rgds
Keith
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